TORONTO WATERFRONT

Public Forum: Port Lands Transitional Sports Fields

The Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation (TWRC) is working in partnership with
the City of Toronto and TEDCO on plans to develop transitional sports fields on a site
located between Cherry Street and Regatta Road south of Unwin Avenue in the Port
Lands.

This project is planned to include two regulation-sized sports fields on City parkland.
They will be adjacent to a proposed initiative including basketball and other sports
facilities on Toronto Economic Development Corporation (TEDCO) lands.

ENVilsion the Hough Group and Earthtech Canada have been retained to provide
environmental and design services for this project.

Please come to a public forum:

Wednesday, September 13, 2006
7.00 — 7.30 p.m. Open house
7.30 — 9.00 p.m. Presentation and discussion

Toronto Hydro - Cafeteria, 2nd Floor
500 Commissioners Street
(Corner of Commissioners and Carlaw)

Driving? Parking is available in the guest lot beside the Toronto Hydro building main
entrance.

Traveling by TTC? Take bus 172 from Union Station and walk east from Munition Ave or
bus 83 from Don Lands Station down Leslie and walk west from Leslie and
Commissioners.

The purpose of the meeting is to provide information and obtain feedback on the
transitional sports fields project, including environmental assessment, risk management,
site design and development plans.

We look forward to seeing you on September 13th.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Tanya Bevington at 416-214-
1344 ext. 239 or tbevington@towaterfront.ca.

Sincerely,
Kristin Jenkins
VP, Public Affairs
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